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Press Release 
12/21/20 
City Manager 
 
It is with the heaviest of hearts that we inform you that David Richards, City Manager of 
the City of New Buffalo has passed away.  Our thoughts and prayers are with his family 
at this time of great sorrow.  Mr. Richards served as City Manager since 2017 and had 
some wonderful successes in his time here.  Most notably, bringing the City into a strong 
financial position which was not the case when he took office.  He will be solely missed 
because he was a great City leader, friend, and co-worker. 
  
 
 Sincerely, 
 
The Council, Management, and Employees of the City of New 
Buffalo.  
 
 
 
 

 


